

P.O. BOX 547, THOREAU NM 87323 (Email: tno_31Frst@yahoo.com)

March 3, 2015

Mr. Tom Leedom Wings of Faith P.O. Box 524 Tustin, CA 92781-0524

Dear Mr. Leedom:

On behalf of Thoreau Navajo Outreach, Incorporated, I would like to thank Wings of Faith for their donation. Your generosity helps us to continue in our mission to provide Christian Ministry and Charity to the Navajo People in our community and the surrounding areas.

The generous support of individuals like you makes it possible for our organization to provide community outreach services and share God's word with the unsaved. Enclosed is a DVD of events around Christmas time.

Thank you again for your support!

In His Service,

Clara Toledo, Director

Thoreau Navajo Outreach